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News from Mr. Regal 

PTO: Evergreen Parent Teacher Organization needs volunteers.  If you are interested, 
inquire at the office.   
 
Site Council: We are also in need of a few parents to help round out our committee. 
 

REGAL’S RED HOT TOPICS 

Welcome back from Thanksgiving Break, 
Hopefully everyone had time over the break to spend with family and 
friends.  We have just concluded our 1st quarter of school and had our 
first round of parent/teacher conferences on November 19th and 
20st.  We sent progress reports home with students on November 
26th for parents who were not available for conferences, so 
please check their backpacks.  If you were unable to come to 
conferences, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher to  
discuss their progress in school. 
The staff and students are working every day to show growth in their 
academic achievement levels in reading, math, and writing.  Please 
continue to support your child academically at home by reading with 
your children or having them read 20 minutes a night at their reading 
level and practicing math facts (+/-/multiplication/division)  
nightly.  
Evergreen Elementary is a great school because of all of the people 
working together to support each and every child….  
Thanks for everything you do!!!!!!! 
David Regal 



Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA),  requires that school districts provide a free and appro-
priate education to all disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests   
assistance with the identification of any disabled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of the 
District's schools. 

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School  

District Special Education Department at   541-862-3111 x 5202. 

Child Find for Special Education 

 When visiting the school for any reason, please remember to sign in at the  
office and get your name tag.  If you are a volunteer, remember that you need 
to re-apply every two years.   You will get an email 30 days and 15 days before 
you’re application is set to expire. 
 
 If you want to be a volunteer, please sign up online at the Three Rivers School 
District website.  If you have any questions, please contact us in the office and 
we’d be happy to assist you. 
 
 If your child is missing a back pack, coat or any other item, please come look 
in the lost and found.  The bins are overflowing. 
 
 The district is using a new company to produce and mail the attendance  
letters out.  Please continue to call us if your child won’t be in school for any 
reason and sending the notes if they are sick.  We will need a Dr.’s note if the 
child is absent for five or more days.  Even if a child’s absences are excused the 
letters are still going out so all parents or guardians are aware of the absences.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 Kids are not to be dropped off any earlier than 7:15 Monday-Thursday/ 8:15 
on Fridays as we don’t have staff scheduled to look after them earlier than that 
and that is when the cafeteria opens. 
 
 If you want your child to have any medication at school you will need to come 

into the office and fill out the appropriate paperwork.   
This applies to EVERYTHING, even cough drops. 
 



November 
Students of the Month 

Garman  Tori Conn 

Patterson Lillian Yanase 

Pitts Gregory Roland 

Bonney Lydia Lea 

Senteney 
 

Rylee Hanson 

Snyder Madison Paul 

Gladding Kassidy Mathis 

Clements Tristan Stephenson 

Gilkey Olivia Olsen 

Gragg Samantha Franklin 

Gutierrez Wyatt Ives 

Nelson Ever Ponder 

Bethke Myles Engberg Stone 

ODonnell Paige Paul 

Green Kaydence Pope 

Keil Kamille Wright 

REMEMBER:  
 

THERE ARE NO TOYS, CANDY,  
ELECTRONICS OR TRADING CARDS  
ALLOWED ON CAMPUS.  IF YOU HAVE 
AN ELECTRONIC DEVICE  YOU MUST 
BRING IT TO THE OFFICE.  YOU CAN 
CLAIM IT AFTER SCHOOL. 

EVERGREEN ELEMENTARY 
HOLIDAY LUNCH 

Wednesday, December  19th 
 
 
 
 

KG 11:25      1/2 11:55         3/4 12:25 
 

Prices:  Adult $4.00    Non-school Kids $2.50 
 

Stop by the office to pay and  
pick-up a meal ticket.   

We won’t have change, so please bring the exact 
amount if possible. 



The Josephine County Youth Foundation Awards Student  
Enrichment Grants 

 
Evergreen teachers Mrs. Snyder (First grade), Ms. Keil (Life Skills) and 
Mrs. Campbell (Title 1 Intervention) received grants from the  
Josephine County Youth Foundation. These grants will directly enrich  
student learning, and provide literacy engagement with families. 
 
Mrs. Snyder received funds to purchase an online program called  
RAZ-Kids for her classroom.  It will give her students access to a  
leveled collection of books for their independent reading time.  They will 
be able to listen to the stories, read them on their own, then take quizzes 
on them. The children are very excited about this new program! 
 
Ms. Keil received funds to purchase social skills curriculum,  
materials, and resources.  Students who have a strong foundation in  
social behavior or social skills, are more successful with problem-solving, 
decision making, self-management, and have the ability to initiate and 
maintain positive social relationships with others.  This is a very exciting 
opportunity that will encourage all students at our school to soar to  
success! 
 
Mrs. Campbell received funds for the BEAR (Building Early Academic 
Readiness) Program. Books will be purchased for this family/home  
literacy program. Each time students turn in their reading logs, they  
receive a new book. So READ, READ, READ and turn those family  
reading logs in to Mrs. Campbell. 



Stay up to date on happenings and schedules at  

Evergreen by checking out our website:   

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev   

EVERGREEN EVENTS CALENdaR 

11/28    LAST DAY FOR 4TH GRADE CHOCOLATE SALE 

    11:35 NOVEMBER SOM LUNCH 

11/30    9-11 KALEIDOSCOPE 

12/3 TO 12/17  3RD GRADE SELLING SNACKS AND SMENCILS DURING  

    AM RECESS 

12/7    9-11 KALEIDOSCOPE 

12/14    9-11 KALEIDOSCOPE 

12/20    11:35 DECEMBER SOM LUNCH 

    12:50 PBIS ASSEMBLY 

12/21    8:50-1PM  4TH GRADE REWARD FIELD TRIP TO SEE   
    MARY POPPINS 

12/24 TO 1/4/2019 WINTER BREAK / NO SCHOOL 




